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Gentlemen:

The purpose of this letter is to confirm our meeting for Friday, October 27,
1972, at 8:45 s.m. The meeting will be held in Room P-114 of the Phillips
Building at 7920 Nerfolk Avenue in Bethesda, Maryland.

It is our understanding that this meeting was requested by Florida Power
Corporation to discuss the maximum surge level and coincident wave sctiem for
& probable maximum hurricane at the Crystal River site. The determination
of this water level is necessary for completion of our review of the adequacy
of the flood protection to safety-related equipment and structures for the
Crystal River Unit 3 Nuclear Gemerating Plant.

As stated to Mr. Q. Dubois of your staff, we urge that you provide us with
written material in support of your meeting presentation for our review
prier to the meeting.

®lesze contact us if we can be of further assistance in arranging this meeting.

Sincerely,

Original sigrsd by
R. C. DeYoung

R. C. DeYoung, Assistant Director
for Pressurized Water Reactors
Directorate of Licensing
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